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Heller Responds to Nevada Unemployment Numbers
(Washington, D.C.) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding the Nevada unemployment figures released earlier today: 

“This is the lowest we have seen these unemployment numbers in five years and I am encouraged that we were able to see a modest decrease in unemployment this month. Nevada has seen its share of hard times these last four years. Not only have we led the nation in unemployment but we have also topped the country in foreclosures and bankruptcies. It’s clear that the deficit-fueled stimulus, big government programs, bailouts, and stifling regulations have not lead to economic recovery here in Nevada. In order to turn things around it’s going to take solutions that take us in a different direction, that encourage long-term economic growth, and that get the great State of Nevada back to work. I truly believe that Nevada’s best days are ahead and with leadership like that of Governor Sandoval’s, I have no doubt that we can get the Silver State back to a time of optimism and growth,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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